
YOU ARE INVITED 

Spring has sprung and walking outside has begun  

 

Every Tuesday and Thursday at 6pm 

@ the Bass River playground 

Every Saturday at 9am 

@ the Bass River playground 

Once a month we will have a “field trip” out of the area for 
walking & exploring new places 

For more information email: 

brtmayorswellness@gmail.com 

Facebook Group: 

Bass River Township Mayor’s Wellness Campaign 

Bass River Twp Municipal Bldg outside Bulletin Board 

Community Involvement Meetings-4th Monday @ 7pm 
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